## Village of Head-of-the-Harbor

DOUGLAS A. DAHLGARD *Mayor* 

TRUSTEES

DANIEL W. WHITE
(Deputy Mayor)

JUDITH C. OGDEN

L. GORDON VAN VECHTEN

JEFFREY D. FISCHER



500 N. Country Road St. James, New York 11780 Phone (631) 584-5550 Fax (631) 862-1417 HeadoftheHarborNY.gov ANTHONY B. TOHILL Village Attorney

MARGARET O'KEEFE
Village Clerk

PATRICIA A. MULDERIG Village Treasurer

## Dear Friends:

Thank you to all who were able to attend the public hearings at Village Hall held on September 16 and October 21, 2015. Deer management is a complicated topic that generates many points of view. It is important that the Board of Trustees hear the questions and opinions of as many of our residents as wish to be heard.

In the months ahead, the resident-volunteer individuals appointed as an advisory committee will assemble information, study the issues, and consider approaches. The Board is grateful for their service. Upon the completion of the committee's work, the Board of Trustees will restore this subject to its agenda and at that time there will be a further opportunity for public comment. In the meantime, the Board will take no action on deer management.

You are urged to check the Village's website, <u>www.HeadoftheHarborNY.gov</u>, as a page will soon be devoted to deer management and will contain updates by the committee.

With every good wish, I remain

Very truly yours,

Doug

Douglas A. Dahlgard Mayor